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Firstly, I would like to say a BIG thank you to those attending the Ladies 
Fundraising rally. 
 
As you can see from the photo’s I had my head shaved by Jason Avery a 
past Centre Chairman.  Boy o boy revenge is sweet as you can tell by his 
face. 
 
As when it was Jason’s challenge a couple of years ago (the ice bucket 
challenge), yes, you’ve guessed it I, was the winning ticket to pour over his 

head and very slow I poured it too., Cold more like freezing water 😁. 
 
Like people say karma always gets you back!! and it definitely has! 
 
With your support we have raised over a £1000.00 on the day, just perfect 
thank you so much as this will go a long way to provide support within our 
local Communities to this year’s good cause supporting “Learning 
Disabilities" 
 
Thank you to everyone that helped, one way or another I do appreciate it. 

👍💕. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

If it’s your Birthday this month, 

Happy Birthday! 

From the Chairlady and her Committee. 
 

 

We look forward to seeing you all very soon for a cuppa and a natter.       

     

Happy rallying  

 

Regards from 

 

Michelle Stuttaford 

Madam Chairman. 

 

 

CHAIRLADYS CHATTER 
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D&C Rally Book 2018/2019 Season 

Advertising Opportunities 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Your Committee for 2017/18 

Chairlady - Michelle Stuttaford  

chairman.dandccc@gmail.com 

 

Acting Vice Chairman - Rob Biddle 

vicechairman.dandccc@gmail.com 

 

Secretary - Sarah Vercoe  

secretary.dandccc@gmail.com 

 

Treasurer/SW Rep - Katrina Shipp  

treasurer.dandccc@gmail.com 

 

Rally Secretary/SW Rep -  

Sue Biddle 

rallysec.dandccc@gmail.com 

 

Plaque & Rally Kit Officer -Michelle 

Stuttaford  

plaques.dandccc@gmail.com 

 

Field Equipment & Coleman Shelters - 

Rob Biddle 

fieldequip.dandccc@gmail.com 

 

Newsletter Editor -  Stuart Sproat  

newsletter.dandccc@gmail.com 

 

Committee – Lorraine Kirtland 

 

Committee – Claire Madge 

 

Committee – Clairann Jeal-Foster 

 

Committee – Suzanne Jackson 

 

Committee – Mark Scantlebury 

 

Non Committee Roles  

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Minutes Secretary – Catherine Jenkins 

 

Webmaster – John Matthews 

webmaster.dandccc@gmail.com 

 

Audio Officer – Derek Philp 

audio.dandccc@gmail.com 

 

Wessex Reps –  

Janice Featherstone/Lin Glanfield 

 wessex.dandccc@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SOMETHING FROM THE SECRETARY 
 

What a fantastic rally season so far!  Recently,  I’ve been lucky enough 

to attend the Chairman’s  with the Open Forum), the Ladies – which 

was great fun dressing up as a Gypsy, and then experiencing my first 

solo Assistant Steward role helping Tony at the Vintage Views rally at 

Headon Farm. 

The weather has been very good for most of the recent rallies, 

although I must say that I could have done with a little bit more 

sunshine at the Ladies and less of the chilly wind! However, despite 

that wind, the Ladies was good fun and I must say ‘Thank You’ to all 

who donated cakes to the cake stall and all those who bought them.  

The driving and reversing competition was very interesting to watch, 

as well. 

The Vintage Views rally was my first time staying at Headon Farm and 

it really is a lovely site, very peaceful and with a very good field for the 

dogs to run around in.  I hope all who attended enjoyed their time 

there and I look forward to returning next year!   I’m also really 

looking forward to the Wessex in August and hope to see lots of D & C 

centre members there, as well.    

 
 

 
 

 

 

We currently have advertising 

opportunities for next season’s 

2018/2019 Rally book, 

advertising rates are 

competitively priced with 

different advert size options 

available. 

With distribution of books in 

digital and hard copy formats to 

the growing D&C membership. 

 For further information with no obligation, please in the first 

instance contact the D&C Secretary Sarah Vercoe; 

secretary.dandccc@gmail.com 
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Chris & Carolyn’s final Rally - Let the Sun Shine on – 6th – 14th July 2018
Rally No:  3965 – Exmouth Rugby Football Club, Exmouth 

(65 Pitches) 
 

 
 

 

 Summer Fun at Camel Creek – 6th - 8th July 2018
Rally No:  3966 – Camel Creek Adventure Park, Wadebridge (15 Pitches) 

 

 
Free and easy with unlimited day entry into the Adventure Park included in the site fees based on a family of 4.  

£7.95 for additional people for the weekend. 

 

 
Rally Fee:  50p (plus VAT)   Admin Fee:  £2.00 per van (plus VAT) 

Site Fee: Powered Pitch:  £45.00 per weekend (plus VAT) 

  Unpowered Pitch  £40.00 per weekend (plus VAT)   

Deposit:  £10.00 (non-refundable)    A Social Charge may apply. 

 

Please see Rally Handbook Pg. 46 for steward contact details 

 

http://www.camelcreek.co.uk/ 
 

 

 

 

 Well behaved dogs are welcome. 
 

Join us at the Devon & Cornwall Centre Dinner Dance 
1st – 3rd March 2019 – Dartmouth Hotel Golf & Spa 

 

For further information and Event organiser contact details, please see Rally 

Handbook Pg. 63 
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The Wessex Rally – 25th Event 
Frome Showground 

 

It’s not too late to book please see below link for form, please include with your cheque a pre-paid  

self-addressed envelope. 

For the booking form please see:  http://www.wessexrally.co.uk/Booking.htm 
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Pentewan Sands – Fun & Games Pentewan Sands – Mackerel Fishing 

Pentewan Sands – Rally field Ladies Charity Rally – Elvis Twins 

 

Ladies Charity Rally – Reversing Comp 

 

Pentewan Sands – Pastie Picnic 

Vintage Views – Closing Flag Sunset at Vintage Views Vintage Views – Prize time 

Your Newsletter 

We are eager to capture the caravan memories created during the rally year and as such would like to encourage 

a sharing and promoting of photos on our website and other media avenues. 

Due to new data protection laws however, we need to ensure we have everyone's consent to taking and sharing 

of photos.  Can we request that when signing into a rally, please can you also sign the photography consent form 

to either accept or decline to participate.   

 

Remember this is your Newsletter and if you would like to share any reviews or experiences from the rally field 

or if you would prefer a hardcopy then please email me at newsletter.dandccc@gmail.com 
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